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Dear Parents, 

 

Well, what a year! In the words 

of Gloria Gaynor ‘I will survive’, 

we have survived and the 

children have been amazing. 

Thank you for all your 

commitment & support for the 

staff at St Mary’s and for your 

children.  

 

We had a wonderful Leaver’s 

Assembly this morning for our 

Year 4 children & their families. 

We wish all of our Year 4 

children the very best and send 

them onto their next adventure 

with love and best wishes. 

 

St Mary’s DASP Citizens this year, as 

voted by their class peers were: 

Reception – Frankie 

Year 1 – Ruby 

Year 2 – Evie 

Year 3 – Archie 

Year 4 – Joseph 
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Well done to all of them. 

 

Well done also to our Branches of Love 

pupils and St Mary’s Citizens for this 

week. Well done to all of them. 

Our Bike it Bear this week was Clodagh. 

Well done Clodagh. 

 

Our Year 3 class had a lovely VE Day 

party this week to celebrate the end of 

their term & their project on WW2. 

 

One of our Year 4 pupils Jack, entered a 

poem into the DASP Writing 

Competition. He was chosen as the 

winner for the Year 3-4 category. Well 

done to Jack, he won a Kindle Fire. A 

copy of the poem he entered is attached 

to the newsletter email. 

 

We hope to return to a bit more 

normality when we start back in 

September. We will be in contact with 

you nearer to our return date, with any 

changes to drop off & pick up times and 

any other information you will need to 

now. 

 

Thank you for the cards with kind words 

& gifts for the staff at St Mary’s, these 

are all really appreciated. 

 

Thank you to the PTA for funding the ice 

cream van at St Mary’s today. The 

children were so excited to see it & loved 

their ice creams & lollies. 

 

Have a great summer. Best wishes to all 

our Year 4 leavers and we look forward 

to welcoming the rest of the pupils plus 

our new Reception pupils back here in 

September. Year 1-4 children return on 

Thursday 2nd September. 

Best wishes, 

  P.Fearn 

Paula Fearn 
Headteacher               


